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THE FORTARIAN   
Dec 20, 2023 

 
This issue is a collection of photos from Rotary activities since the last issue. 
 

• Oct 26th Foundation meeting Thank you to all who donated towards Polio Plus and 

our Rotary Foundation 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 



• Remembrance Day was commemorated at the Fort William Gardens with Jerry Williams 

and Mary Ann laying our wreath. Therese Lim graciously went to our First Nation Re-

membrance Day Ceremony and laid a wreath from our club. 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
The winners from the Santa Claus parade were presented with awards. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



Nov 27 Social meeting photo’s 
 
A very well attended FWRotary Christmas Social was held as a thank you to our members for their many 
hours of volunteerism in both House Committee And many other committees.  

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



Tri Club Christmas party Dec 16th 

 
 

Congratulations as we induct our newest member - Laurie Etter. Laurie just happens 
to be Jerry Williams daughter! Jerry is a long time member of our club and has served 
us with many valuable hours in a number of committees - most notable is our House 
Lottery Committee. 
Welcome Laurie! 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



Rotary Carol Sing 
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